Friday, 03 February 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Primary 1 and 2 are going on a trip to the Museum of Liverpool for a museum tour and Victorian workshop.

The children will be leaving school at 09.30am and will return to school for 15:00pm leaving plenty of time for them to get ready for their taxis.

The trip has no cost attached to it but, if you wish, your child may bring some money to spend in the museum shop. If so, please do not send more than £5.

Please return the permission slip attached in order for your child to take part.

Yours Sincerely

Dr J A Patterson Principal

PLEASE COMPLETE AND RETURN TO SCHOOL:

Please delete as appropriate

Signed:

I do/do not give permission for ______(pupil name) to attend the Museum of Liverpool

Yew Tree Lane, West Derby, Liverpool, L12 9HN www.stvin.com
Tel: 0151 228 9968 Fax: 0151 230 5070 office@stvin.com @StVincentL12
St Vincent's School is part of the Catholic Blind Institute Registered Charity No. 1102657
Company Limited by Guarantee Registered in England No. 5010874



